September 15, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians of Students at Vance Elementary,

Beginning the week of September 18" — 22", you may come to eat with
your student on the day assigned to the grade level of your student.
Please see below for the days assigned to each grade level for parents
to come and eat lunch with them. In addition, you will find attached to
this letter the times your child’s classroom will be in the lunchroom.
Please keep this handy for further reference.

Please send a note to your child’s teacher to let them know you are
coming so you will be included in the lunch count. This schedule will last
through May 10,2024,

Monday

Kindergarten and Second Grade
Tuesday

First and Third

Wednesday

4t and Mrs. King’s Class

Thursday

5% and PreK

If you have further questions, please call the school office at 205-342-
2697.

Thank you,
Carolyn Wilson
Principal

@ Carson-Dellosa CD-2554



